
Today is Wednesday May 4th, 2022 Day 4



TUCK SHOP

Tuck Shop will be closed 
today.





At Balaclava we aspire to make the 
world a better place through 
informed, responsible and 
compassionate action. The Red 
Cross works all over the world 
often responding to catastrophic 
events and protecting human life. 

Your Student Council invites you to 
purchase packages of sunflower 
seeds to plant in your gardens this 
year to support the Red Cross. Cost 
is $2 a package.

These are available on School Cash. 
Any remaining packages will be sold 
at Open House/Fun Fair.



Yearbook helpers are asked to please meet in the Learning Commons 
at the start of NB 1 today. 

Please bring any materials that have been completed so far.



Every Child Matters

Honouring those lost, Survivors and the impacts of 
Residential Schools.

Today is the final day to purchase a button to support, The 
Every Child Matters campaign. This campaign will raise 
awareness about Survivor experiences and the realities of 
Canadian Residential Schools, which continue to 
impact Indigenous families and communities every day. 
Please place your orders through School Cash 
Online. Proceeds will be donated to Indigenous groups and 
organizations that support the work of reconciliation specific 
to Canada's Indian Residential Schools, Survivors and 
Survivor's families that have been impacted.



Playground rotations

1st NB Break

Blacktop painted games, including BB net – 7/8A

Gaga Ball – 2A

Climber – 4/5A

2nd NB

Blacktop painted games, including BB net – 8A

Gaga Ball – 2/3A

Climber – 5/6A

Please remember equipment needs to be 
collected at the end of recess and returned to 
your classrooms so it is available next time you 
want to use it.



Please stand and join in 
singing or signing our 
National Anthem.

When we look after 
ourselves and we look after 
one another, we all have a 
great day. Let's make it a 
great day Balaclava!


